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On Dec. 28, 2017, Gene Chianelli, Keith Kapp and Jennifer Morgan co-authored a blog post on our 

Alcoholic Beverage Law blog detailing the changes the new federal tax bill makes to federal alcohol 

excise changes. On Jan. 4, 2018, Carolina Journal quoted the blog post extensively in an article about 

how the changes impact North Carolina craft alcohol producers, including breweries, wineries and 

distilleries. Click below to read the article.

Carolina Journal: Federal tax cut will help N.C. craft alcohol producers but, they say, much work remains
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